HMFSC April 2025 Newsletter

At the Heart Mountain Figure Skating Club, we believe figure skating is more than just skating.

It's a journey that builds confidence, resilience, and lifelong friendships. Our activities not only develop skills but also foster a love for learning, teamwork, cultural appreciation and personal growth. We are working with US Figure Skating and are on our way to becoming an official member club!

HMFSC will continue to provide it's unique **Complete Skater Development** (CSD), a 360 degree approach that offers holistic development opportunities, throughout the summer. You can contact us through our website heartmountainfsc.org with questions about ice time and programs. See our contact information below***.







Once a month our skaters go out for breakfast. but we love our breakfasts at the rink, thanks to the parents who volunteer!

Thank you Mingo for our power skating clinics. Great way to start the day!

Upcoming May/June Activities

- May 10th: Childrens Day at Heart Mountain Interpretive Center 1:00
- Yoga with Nikki: Weekly in May and June. (Confirmed dates: 05/07, 05/14, 05/20 and 05/27). Contact us for information.
- **Ongoing**: Thursday morning breakfast at the rink (ends May 9th)
- Our website will feature a **Social and Communities** page to keep you current on our off-ice fun and skill development opportunities. Coming soon!

• We are exploring creative and affordable ways to keep our skaters in shape and on the ice this summer. Contact us to find out where our skaters are traveling!

Clinics

May 7-9: Stephanie and Jill are here from Great Falls! Clinic from 6am-7:30. Private lessons available during freestyles.

September 20-21: Ashley Clark from Sun Valley

October: Michael Chack clinic, More details to come

In the News

We had 10 skaters compete in the Cody Spring Classic and many more volunteer. It was a great weekend, full of comraderie and victory! Also...

keep you updated.

HMFSC Board of Directors

Christine Castillo: President Lauren O'Leary: Vice President Beth Lee: Treasurer Tracey Junker: Secretary Erin Hubbman Susan Bales **Brooke Seig**

We have filed for 501c3 status as well as submitted bylaws for review. We will

****For more information please contact Christine Castillo at: christine@usdn.net or vist our website heartmountainfsc.org